
 

 

 

 

RE: The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

 

Thursday 11th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

To mark the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, there is to be an additional public holiday on Friday 3rd 

June 2022. This date falls within the half term break, so schools have been asked to allocate 

an alternative day off within term time instead. We have therefore selected Friday 18th 

February 2022. This is the Friday before the half term break.  

There is a staff INSET day on Monday 28th February, so we will be welcoming students back 

to school on Tuesday 1st March 2022. 

We would like to remind you that our second coffee with the Heads of School session is 

scheduled for Friday 12th November (tomorrow) at 11:30am and will be held at our Newhall 

Street site. We look forward to welcoming you in the morning. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

  

  

 

Mrs R. Shell-Macleod     Mrs R. Bakewell 

Head of School     Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 


